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President: Chuck Klim  
973/903-3583 

67 Branchville Lawson Rd., Newton NJ 07860 

Our Web Address: njaemc.org 

Founded on October 15th, 1979 by: Arthur Goble, Fred W. Westbrook, John Snook, Roy Bischoff & Lewis Quince 

The December 9th meeting was held at the Administration Building  

Chuck Klim called the meeting to order, which was followed by the flag salute.  Melanie Kardos, pinch hitting for Mary Hender-
shot, read off the minutes from last month’s meeting. Linda Klim gave the Treasurer’s report. 

Old Business:   

Due to the rising COVID-19 problems in NJ, Chuck Klim asked for a show of hands on whether or not to go forward with the 
December 15th Christmas Party…all hands went up and the vote was 100% YES!  

Chuck also mentioned that Benny Jorritsma expressed that he was quite pleased with the way his field turned out after the 
November 14th Ideal Farms Plow Day.  

New Business:   

Linda Klim reported on the recertification of the Club as a 501C-3 Non-Profit Corporation with the State of NJ. The cost to date, 
including filing fees, dues etc., was $1,096.00. Also: Linda mentioned we should be using INC with the company name, particu-
larly on official documents. The only other outstanding bill was for this month’s newsletter, which was approved by the mem-
bers and was paid at this meeting.  

Chuck mentioned we are looking for a NEW insurance company as Selective Risks has a problem with insuring the “many” 
items we have in the shed. The value of the articles in the shed developed into a minor group discussion. Andy Mackey 
thought we might want to see who The Blue Mountain (JACKTOWN) Association uses…this will be an ongoing discussion topic. 

Chuck brought up winter meetings as a further discussion topic and, as we did last year, there will be no meeting in January 
and February...our next meeting will be in March 2022.  The newsletter will continue thru the winter. Also, there was some talk 
of possibly changing the monthly meeting night to Tuesday, when we return to the shed. At this point it is only talk and a dis-
cussion topic. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was approved by Blace Flatt and seconded by Brian Kardos. 

 

No meeting in JANUARY or FEBRUARY 2022 
Our next meeting will be in March of 2022! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 



As always, a fun event with members enjoying time with family and friends and enjoying the club camaraderie. 

The food was plentiful and tasty, and included our usual “agita-event” of Blace showing up slightly late with the 

turkey...kidding! We would like to thank Melanie Kardos for coordinating the event, Debbie Muys and Linda Klim 

for providing and arranging the décor, Linda again for providing and in some cases making some of the grab-bag 

items, and ...the other members, who contributed food and helped with the set-up and clean-up. 
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2021 Christmas Party 
 Wednesday December 15th 
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Baylee Kardos was this years MC for 
the annual Grab-Bag & Christmas  

Present Exchange! 



  

           Telephone: 973/383-1717 

  A large variety of Automotive Parts, Paint, Tools, Batteries,  

Farm & Implement Parts, Bailing Twine, & Hydraulic Hoses! 

          Monday-Friday: 7:00 A.M. -  5:00 P.M. 

  Saturday: 8:00 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. 

           Lafayette Auto Parts Supply 

       17 Morris Farm Road      

               Lafayette, NJ 07848 
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CART SPONSORS FOR 2022 
Campbell’s Small Engine 

Ideal Farm & Garden Center 

Lafayette Auto Parts Supply 

Montague Tool & Supply 

Newton Auto Body 

Solar Tire 

Tire King 

Wilson Coal & Supply 

Please patronize them and encourage your 
friends and family to do the same! 

A reminder: 
_______ 

Dues are due  
For 2022! 

Tom Tunstead salutes the coming of the new year and hope-
fully the end of COVID-19! 

 

NJAE&MC—Upcoming Events 
 

Next meeting: 
  March 2022 at the  Administration Building 

Check the February newsletter for actual DATE! 

  It will start at 7PM 

 

We will be sending out our usual DUES FORMS with the  
February newsletter... 


